CITY OF FRANKLIN

QOFFICE OF THE CLERK TREASURER Jayne Rhoades
Clerk-Treasurer

August 26, 2022
Via Certified Mail
Trena McLaughlin, Clerk
Johnson County Courts
5 E Jefferson Street
Franklin, IN 46131

RE: City of Franklin
Common Council Redistricting

Dear Trena:

On behalf of the Common Council of the City of Franklin, Indiana (the “City”) this letter
is being forwarded to you pursuant to Ind. Code §36-4-6-4(f) which requires notification to the
Clerk of the Court in the event the Common Council of the City intends to draw council districts
with boundaries that cross precinct boundary lines. At 6:00 p.m. on September 6, 2022, the
Common Council will hold a public hearing on proposed Ordinance 2022-05 that proposes to
establish districts which cross precinct boundaries. It is anticipated that final adoption of
Ordinance 2022-05 will occur at the Council’s meeting to be held at 6:00 pm on September 19,
2022.

If you should have any questions or concerns, please feel free to contact me at your
convenience. We will file the Ordinance and district maps with your office within thirty (30) days
of final approval and signature by the Mayor as required by Ind. Code §36-4-6-4(n).

Very truly yours,W
Jd¢ne W. Rhoades, Clerk-Treasurer
City of Franklin, Indiana

JWR:akk

ce: The Hon. Anne McGuinness
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